Message from the Bishop regarding an important film coming to Sudbury

"Unplanned", an anti-abortion American film, is scheduled to be shown in Sudbury from July 12 to July 18, at Imagine Cinemas in the Rainbow Centre. This film is based on the memoirs of Abby Johnson who was one of the greatest advocates for Planned Parenthood and the youngest director of a clinic in the USA, until she walked out after assisting in the abortion of a 13-week-old fetus. What she saw changed her life. She is now one of the most prominent pro-life activists.

This film was released widely in American theaters in March. It earned an A+ CinemaScore and No. 4 ranking at the box office. It elicited strong reactions on both sides of the abortion issue debate.

The Bishop encourages parishioners of our Diocese to show their support for this important movie by seeing it themselves and by encouraging other people to do so. You can watch the trailer on the following link:

WATCH TRAILER at https://imaginecinemas.com/cinema/downtown-movie-lounge/